Dear State Legislators,

We, the undersigned, call on you in 2024 to prioritize increasing long-term, dedicated funding for transit service. To achieve regional goals equitably such as tackling climate change, reducing air pollution, and increasing safety, affordability and equity of opportunity, we need better local and regional bus and rail service that comes more frequently including later into the evenings and over the weekends. We also need safe and accessible bus stops with basic infrastructure like benches, lighting and shelter and sidewalk access leading up to it, and transit infrastructure and operational improvements that improve transit speed and reliability.

Let's make 2024 the year of transit.

Sincerely,

Darrell	Watson	Denver City Councilmember District 9	Denver City Council
Flor	Alvidrez	Councilwoman	Denver City Council
Paul	Kashmann	Denver City Councilman District 6	Denver City Council
Amanda	Sawyer	Councilwoman, District 5	Denver City Council
Sarah	Parady	Denver City Council Member At Large	Denver City Council
Shontel M.	Lewis	Councilwoman	Denver City Council
Rachel	Hultin	Councilmember	City of Wheat Ridge
Claire	Levy	Boulder County Commissioner	Boulder County
Ryan	Schuchard	Councilmember	City of Boulder
Mercedes	Valdez	Edgewater council member	City of Edgewater
Amy	Ford	Executive Director	Department of Transportation and Infrastructure, City and County of Denver
Alison	Coombs	City Council Member At-Large	City of Aurora
Jeslin	Shahrezaei	Mayor Pro Tem	City of Lakewood
Jacob	LaBure	Clty Councilman	City of Lakewood
Hannah	Gay Keao	City Councilwoman	City of Edgewater

Jessica	Sandgren	City Councilwoman	City of Thornton
Amanda	Sandoval	Denver City Councilwoman Amanda Sandoval	Denver City Council
Nicole	Speer	Mayor Pro Tem	City of Boulder
Renée	M. Chacon	Commerce City Council Womxn Ward 3	Commerce City
Scott	Ohm	Council Member District 2	City of Wheat Ridge
Austen	Ward	Councilmember	City and County of Broomfield